UNIVERSITY OF NORTH DAKOTA

August 26, 2010

VICE PRESIDENT FOR STUDENT AFFAIRS TWAMLEY HALL ROOM 307 264 CENTENNIAL DRIVE STOP 7140 GRAND FORKS ND 58202-7140 (701) 777-2724 FAX (701) 777-2596

Mr. Caleb Warner 1734 12th Avenue North Grand Forks, ND 58203

RECEIVED OCT 07 2010

Dear Mr. Warner:

I am in receipt of a letter dated July 28, 2010 sent by your attorney, Steven Light, to our General Counsel, Julie Evans. The letter makes a request on your behalf for the UND Student Relations Committee to rehear the case it first heard on February 11, 2010. The purpose of this letter is to officially notify you that your request has been denied.

The denial is based on the fact that the Code of Student Life, 2009-2010, page 18, Article VII, Section B, specifies that "An appeal from any decision must be made in writing to the Appellate Body within five class days after the sanction or action appealed is announced." You received official notice of the sanction on February 18, 2010. The date of the letter received by Ms. Evans is clearly not within the five class days required in the Code.

Should you fulfill all of the sanction conditions stated in the February 16, 2010 letter from the Student Relations Committee, a request for reinstatement as a student at UND will be considered no earlier than the start of Fall Semester, 2013.

Sincerely,

Vice President for Student Affairs

cc: Julie Bvans, UND General Counsel Bonnie Solberg, SRC Advisor Katherine Sukalski, SRC Co-Chair Steven M. Light, Attorney n.